
NOTICE 
 

 

LL.M. INTERVIEWS  

 

Session 2015-2016 
 

 

 All the applicants, who have passed Entry Test held on  

06-12-2015 for admission in LL.M. Part-I Class, Session 

2015-2016,  are hereby directed to appear before the 

Graduate Studies Committee for interview along with 

ORIGINAL DOCUMENTS  on  4th February, 2016,  (Thursday) 

at 11.00 a.m. in the office of the Principal, University Law 

College, University of the Punjab, Quaid-e-Azam Campus 

(New Campus), Lahore.  
   

 

(DR. AMANULLAH MALIK) 

 Incharge, LL.M. Program 
 


